
From:Clare Cruickshank

To: Kolar, Loren
Subject: Re: ACPD Term Ending
Date: February-12-18 12:04:32 PM

I was planning on finishing the term, but I thought it ended in 2018 and would be finished in 
the next couple of  months.
Now that I know that is not the case, I would like to resign now. I no longer have the time to 
effectively participate.

Thanks,
Clare
> On Feb 12, 2018, at 10:51 AM, Kolar, Loren <Loren.Kolar@hamilton.ca> wrote:
>
> Clare, are you resigning now?
>
> If not, then you do need to attend the meetings until a new committee is selection, which will be within the first 6
 months of 2019.
>
> If you need to resign, please send an email to me, stating your resignation.
>
> Thank you.
>
> Loren Kolar
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Clare Cruickshank
> Sent: February-12-18 10:48 AM
> To: Kolar, Loren
> Subject: ACPD Term Ending
>
> Hi Loren,
>
> I will not be seeking a second term with ACPD and was wondering whether I need to submit a resignation letter,
 or do I just stop coming to meetings?  I would also like to know which month the term ends?  
>
> Thanks,
> Clare
>
>
>
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